









John Baker











804 Hayes Street











McCall, ID  83638











Mailing Address
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I am writing to give my 2-cents on the proposed Perpetua Stibnite mine

My background is in sales, mainly to large customers (ie Fortune 100-200) in technology and software.  Due to the multi-million dollar sales proposals we made, I learned to build convincing business cases.  These cases would show why our solution saved money, reduced expenses, lowered taxes, increased revenue, etc.  

Often a customer would receive competing proposals from different companies.  So, our business cases had to consider these variables as well.

 The way I see it,  Perpetua Resources is essentially “selling” their business cases for the purpose of getting acceptance for their solution...which will poison our lands.
From the materials I have read, they are over stating the benefits and declared finance benefits.

Their proposal will:

-Pollute Idaho land and water.

-Kill wildlife and ruin their habitat.

-Reduce recreational, sportsman, tourist commerce in Valley County.

-Impact both residential and commercial real estate values.

-Degrade roads causing State and local municipalities to shoulder the load.

-Place a heavy impact on State and City(s) infrastructure including schools, EMT, Fire, Police, etc.

-Ruin the natural beauty of the area and leave the mess for us to clean up  (decades old  mines in the Stanley area an example and are still not cleaned up, as an example). 

All in all, this is a bad business case for Idaho and for the United States, regardless of Federal funding.

Regards, 

John Baker

208-841-5839
